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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2989, as introduced, prohibits higher education institutions from requiring a minimum 

College-Level Examination Program (CLEP) test score above the minimum score recommended 

by a nonprofit higher education association for lower division course credit. The president of a 

higher education institution may set a higher score requirement for advanced courses. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure in its current form is not anticipated to result in a direct negative fiscal impact on 

the state budget or appropriations.  

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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